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31 October 2022

URGENT VIAM UPDATE - T-SHIRT COST

Dear Parents

In my initial VIAM letter I wrote that there were no compulsory costs other than the coach. However,

we have now been informed that T-shirts are a compulsory purchase in order to take part in VIAM

2023. In light of this, please complete the ParentMail form to order a T-shirt for your child.

The T-shirts are white with the above logo on. All children's sizes cost £12.99.  Please consider that

your child may be a bit taller or broader in March next year. Wearing the T-shirt is an exciting part of

the event and helps us feel like a massive choir.

The deadline to order the T-shirts is 3.00pm on Tuesday 15 November, as the completed form needs

to be sent to VIAM that week.  Please make payment via ParentMail; if payment has not been

received by 3.00 pm on Tuesday 15 November the T-shirt will not be ordered.

The T-shirts will be delivered to the venue and will be handed out to the children on the day of the

concert.

Finally, the children’s first names only are usually written in the VIAM programme which can be

purchased as a souvenir. If you do NOT want your child’s name to appear in the programme please

indicate in your reply below.

Looking forward to this exciting event!

Yours sincerely

Debbie Hagen

Music Coordinator


